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UPCOMING EVENTS 

11/3 Daylight Savings time-Set 

clocks back one hour 

11/4 5C Challenger Learning 

Center in 7:45a-2:15p 

11/5 5JC Challenger Learning 

Center 7:45a-2:15p 

11/6 5A Challenger Learning 

Center 7:45a-2:15p 

11/8 LifeSkills Cookie Sale 

11/11 No School Veteran’s Day 

11/12-11/14-Peoria County 

Preschool Screening 

11/21 PTO Meeting 6:3p Com-

munity Classroom 
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These 2nd graders had the 
highest bids for a dinner at 
Blue Margaritas with their 
2nd grade teachers.  A fun 
time was had together eating 
lots of chips and salsa and a 
little bit of dinner, too.  A 
good memory for everyone 
and a generous donation to 
Spook by the families. 

Project Impact is continuing to collect socks to donate to the Bob Michel VA hospital in Peo-
ria.  They will collect individual pairs of socks or new packages of socks for both men and 
women through Friday, November 8th.  On November 8th, Project Impact will host an all 
school assembly to make cards for veterans in our area.  The cards and socks will then be do-
nated to the veterans.  Thank you for supporting Project Impact and our local veterans!! 

http://www.dunlapcusd.net/wilderwaite


WHAT’S FOR LUNCH?? 

Monday: Nov 4 Cheeseburg-
er, ever crisp fries, baked beans, 
jonnypop, fruit, milk 

Tuesday: Spaghetti & meat 
sauce, broccoli, tossed side sal-
ad, garlic toast, fruit, milk 

Wednesday: Chicken stix , 
mashed potatoes with chicken 
gravy, green beans, wheat roll, 
fruit, milk 

Thursday: McRib, ever crisp 
fries, steamed carrots, fruit, milk, 
OR pizza munchable 

Friday: Bosco sticks, corn, 
tossed side salad, teddy gra-
hams, fruit, milk 

*Garden Chef Salads are available daily as  
alternate to the hot lunch. Price is $2.20. 

 

*The cost for a pizza munchable is also 
$2.20 and is offered once a week 

 Don’t forget to check 
the  virtual backpack 
on the district website 
for activity flyers. Go to 
www.dunlapcusd.net 
and click on “virtual 
backpack/fliers” on the 

top of the page. Be sure to check 
the backpack each week to keep up 
on all the  activities available for 
your family (or sign-up for weekly 
updates to be emailed to you). Cur-
rent postings include: 

Peoria Playhouse Be Anything 

Dunlap Youth Wrestling 

YMCA Winter Youth Activities 

Future Eagles Tennis 

Youth Lacrosse Youth Boys Camp 

HS-Give rugby a try 

4th and 5th Grade Musical 

Grades 4 and 5 will present their music pro-
grams on Tuesday, November 5th at 6:30 
p.m. in the Wilder-Waite gymnasium.  If 
your child cannot attend, please send the 
music teacher an email by Monday, Novem-
ber 4th to  mfredericksen@dunlapcusd.net 

4th grade will perform “Kid Flix”, a musical 
revue with music from movies kids love.  The 
theme from Spider Man, Polar Express and 
We Know the Way from Moana will be in-
cluded. Costumes are always fun to see but 
not required. The hawaiian shirt look would be perfect. We are supply-
ing each 4th grade student a flower lei. A bright colored tee would work, 
too! 

5th grade will perform “Rock and Roll Forever”, a musical revue with 
rock music from the 50’s and 60’s.  Costumes might include, poodle 
skirts, tye-dyed shirts for the Beach Boys look, the Beatles look, or the 
classic “Elvis” blue jeans and white tees, and/or the slicked down hair 
for the boys, or a letter sweater or letterman’s jacket 

 All 4th or 5th grade students that would rather not be in costume should 
dress in solid dark pants or skirts and plain dark tops. 

Please bring your students to school by 6:15 p.m.  4th grades report to 
your classrooms and 5th grades report to the cafeteria. Please have all 
costumes on and ready.  Thank you!     

Mrs. Fredericksen – Music  

Art to Remember fundraiser paper order forms 
are due on November 5th.  After Tuesday you 

still have a week to do a late online order using 

the online order code on the order form.  However 

any orders after 11/5 are not guaranteed to be in 

on time for Winter Break. If you lost your order form you can still order 

online!  Please email Mrs. Wright (mwright@dunlapcusd.net) with your 

child's name and their classroom teacher's name and she will email the 

online order code to you! Your support is greatly appreciated!  -Mr. & 

Mrs. Wright 

Banner Elementary School houses the District K-5 Life Skills program with students with severe physical 
and cognitive challenges. They are trying to generate finances to build an all-inclusive playground where all 
students are able to access equipment and play with their peers. It is about a $200,000 project.  If you 
would be willing to donate to this project, we would greatly appreciate it!  

Banner thanks you for any help you can provide. 
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